
Peninsula Regional Animal Shelter Official Transition Notice: 

On January 5
th, 

2015 the Peninsula Regional Animal Shelter will officially start the transition of 

moving animals from the Peninsula SPCA located on J. Clyde Morris Boulevard to the Peninsula 

Regional Animal Shelter located at 5843 Jefferson Avenue.   

This transition will coincide with the Regional Animal Shelter receiving animals from the 

Animal Control agencies of Newport News, Hampton, York County, and Poquoson. The 

Regional Animal Shelter will also accept owner surrenders from the citizens of these four 

municipalities, as well as exotic animals and pocket pets.  

During this transition, taking place on January 5
th

 and 6
th

, staff from the Peninsula Regional 

Animal Shelter will be working closely with the PSPCA, and animal control, to ensure the safe 

transfer of all animals currently held within their 10 day hold period.  

Operational hours are tentatively scheduled for Sunday – Saturday 7am to 6pm. The shelter will 

be open to the public from 11am to 4pm (Monday- Friday) and 11am – 5pm (Saturday-Sunday).  

The Peninsula Regional Animal Shelter is happy to work with the PSPCA in their transition to an 

Adoption Guarantee facility. We hope to work closely with them through educational 

opportunities and outreach for the homeless animals and citizens of the peninsula.  

 

 

Peninsula Regional Animal Shelter 

Phone: (757) 933-8900 
 


